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Like and follow us on Facebook 0

Smoking and vaping are not
allowed on school grounds,

including the ramp to the car
park. Please also be mindful of
others if smoking outside the

school premises.
Thank you for your

cooperation!
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Our Parent/Carer Consultations for
Year 6s is being held on 

You can now schedule your
appointment via Arbor, under

Guardian Consultations. 

We hold the Y6 meeting earlier in
the year to discuss your child's
progress prior to SAT's taking

place.
 If you experience any issues

booking a slot through the Arbor
App, please contact the school

office.

Wednesday 22nd 2025
Thursday 23rd January 2025 

Leavers
Hoodies

0

YEAR 5 98.9%

93.5%
YEAR 4 94.6%

YEAR 6 95.5%

ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER
Friday 10th January 2025

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS 95.7%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL

Mrs Jenkins

93.8%

Mrs Faxon

A MESSAGE FROM OUR HEAD OF SCHOOL

98.6%

95.6%

A big thank you to everyone
for your effort to be in

school this week despite the
challenging icy weather.

y6 Parent/carer
consultations

Year 3 & 4 are heading off to
visit the Jorvik Viking Centre.
They will be travelling to York
via coach. Please make the
£17.00 contribution payment
via Arbor, under trips.

Year 5 & 6 are heading off to
visit the The National Space
Centre. They will be travelling
to Leicester City Centre via
coach. Please make the £15.00
contribution payment via
Arbor, under trips.

JAN
27

FEB
3 Year 6 Leavers hoodies

You can now purchase
your Year 6 child a
Leavers Hoodie via
Vortex's website:

Happy New Year!

It has certainly been a particularly cold start to the term; however, the
children have settled back in brilliantly, ready to be back with their

friends and ready to learn. 

Well done everyone for a great start to the year. 

What a start back to school with the snow and ice - it has certainly kept us
on our toes! The site team and teaching teams have worked hard to

ensure the site is safe and made quick adaptations to the school day to
ensure everyone is safe. We hope next week the ice will have melted and

the children can play back outside. 

https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/oakwellriseprimaryacademy/
https://www.vortexschoolwear.co.uk/Oakwell-Rise-Primary-Leavers-Hoody-2025
https://www.vortexschoolwear.co.uk/Oakwell-Rise-Primary-Leavers-Hoody-2025


After-School Club Spaces Available!
There are still a few spots left in our exciting after-school clubs!

Book Now: Secure your child's place through the Arbor app by Monday morning.



Inspiring  today, making a difference  tomorrow

We are:
Child Focused 

Nurturing
Inclusive 
Ambitious

For the full time Nursery children, they will be an additional 30 minutes of lunchtime
where children will need to be provided with a packed lunch from home. The lunch

period will be inclusive within the offer and no further charges will be made.

Admissions to Nursery will be in order of the Date of Birth, regardless of whether
you require 30 hrs or 15hrs. If you wish to apply for a 30hr funded place, you need to

apply online at https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare  to receive an 11 digit
code. 

When you have received an 11 digit code please provide this to the school office by
the 1st December for January intake.

Oakwell Rise Primary Academy is delighted to offer 30 hour funding for children
either starting in Nursery or continuing their Nursery education into the next

academic year, 2025/2026.

We are able to offer the following:
• 30 hr funded places
• 15 hr funded places 

The Nursery day will run as follows:
• AM session – 08:30 - 11:30
• PM session – 12:00 – 15:00

30 HOUR
 NURSERY FUNDING 

https://www.gov.uk/get-tax-free-childcare

